Gull Lake Sewer & Water Authority
7722 N. 37th Street
Richland, Michigan 49083
Phone: (269) 731-4595
Fax: (269) 731-2596
www.glswa.org

December 21, 2021

Dear Sherman Lake Homeowners:

An informational sewer meeting for the Sherman Lake residents will be held on January 11, 2022 at
6:00PM in the Kellogg Hall / the Great Hall at Sherman Lake YMCA. A property map of Sherman Lake
YMCA has been posted to our website Home Page.

Items to be discussed include:

e Water Quality Impact / Benefits

e Home Reviews

e Finance / Funding

e QR&A’s

If you are unable to attend the meeting you may contact me after January 11th for the information.

Respectfully,

John Crumb, Executive Director
Gull Lake Sewer & Water Authority




